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On 2017 F-Super Duty, the installation and configuration of the factory supplied upfitter auxiliary 
switches and/or the upfitter interface module components cannot be added to a vehicle that was not 
built with this option at production. Chassis cabs configurations will only have the upfitter switches 
as standard equipment. Further information can be found on the truck body builder advisory service 
(BBAS) website, found by clicking the link at the bottom of the webpage at 
https://www.fleet.ford.com. Once at BBAS website, click on bulletins, and refer to published qualified 
vehicle modifier (QVM) bulletin for 2017 F-Super Duty upfitter auxiliary switches.


